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Dear Chair Marsh vise chair Levy and  members of the Committee, I strongly support 

measure 3166. So often when there are programs to hope citizens the very people 

who need them most are not sophisticated enough to receive these benefits. A one 

stop shopping type site will help seniors and low income people navigate what 

benefits they are eligible for so that they won’t be left out when these benefits are 

available. Thank you for listening to citizen input. 


